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The Clarion University Libraries newsletter is published weekly when classes are in session. Through 

, we share information about our services and resources with the campus community.  is 

best viewed with Microsoft Outlook. However, you can read a PDF version of  online through the 

Libraries’ homepage. 

Welcome! 

The University Libraries welcome all new 

students and returning students, as well as 

faculty and staff. This is the first issue of 
our electronic newsletter for the new 

academic year. It will be published on a 
regular basis to keep you up-to-date on 

library services and resources. 

We encourage you to visit the Carlson or Suhr Libraries or to 

visit our Web pages at www.clarion.edu/library. We offer a wide 
array of services, many of which are available through the Web 

site. 

In the coming weeks we will share information with you about 

our services and resources. Watch for our communications and 
please don’t hesitate to contact us when you need information 

resources and support. 

 

Libraries Update! 

Carlson and Suhr Libraries offer a wealth of 

information resources in print, media, and 

electronic forms.  

Reference librarians are available to provide you 

with personalized assistance.  

If you need to use a computer, the Libraries have 

plenty and all of the lab computers were 
replaced with new models this summer.  

Both libraries are wireless zones and notebook computers are 
available for loan. Visit the Libraries or contact us for more 
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Suhr Library Hours Change 
As part of our continuing efforts to utilize limited 
resources wisely, the Suhr Library on the Venango 
Campus closes an hour earlier on Monday through 
Thursday evenings. Patterns of usage show less 
student use as evening hours progress. We will 
monitor student and faculty responses and remain 
open to restoring the later closing time if there is a 
compelling demand. 

 
Carlson Library Hours (814-393-2301) 
Monday – Thursday 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 a.m. 
Friday 8:00 a.m. –  5:00 p.m. 
Saturday 9:00 a.m. –  5:00 p.m. 
Sunday 1:00 p.m. – 12:00 a.m. 
  
Suhr Library Hours (814-676-6591) 
Monday – Thursday 8:00 a.m. –  8:00 p.m. 
Friday 8:00 a.m. –  4:00 p.m. 
Saturday 9:00 a.m. –  4:00 p.m. 
Please note: Both Libraries are closed over the 
Labor Day weekend (September 3rd, 4th, and 5th). 

 
 

 

Library Tip: ID Card 

Don’t forget to bring your Clarion University ID 

Card with you when you visit the library. Your 
card enables you to check materials out from 

the library, borrow a wireless notebook 
computer, and print from the computer labs 

when you have Eagle Dollars on your card. 

 

Computer Tip: 32- or 64-bit? 
It’s good to know what kind of operating system (OS) you have on your 
computer, that way you’ll be able to download the appropriate kinds of 
drivers and programs that work best with your configuration. So, how 
about a tip within a tip for this one? Not only are you going to find out 
which type of operating system you currently have, but we’ll even show 
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you a quick way to get there! 

For Windows XP users – Hold the Windows Key, and then press the 
Pause Key, which is located two keys to the right of the Print Screen 
key. Voila! You are then looking at the system properties! This window 
shows all of the basic info about your computer like how much RAM you 
have as well as what OS you’re running. If it doesn’t specifically say 
Windows XP x64 Edition, then you’re running a 32 bit operating 
system. 

 

For Windows Vista and 7 users – Same drill: press and hold the 
Windows Key, then hit the Pause Key. Up comes the system 
properties window and you’ll notice a specific field that says “System 
Type”, which has your OS type listed after it.  

 

 



 

Cranial Candy: TED – Riveting Talks By Remarkable 

People, Free To The World 

TED (Technology Entertainment and 

Design) is a global set of conferences 
owned by the private non-profit Sapling 

Foundation, formed to disseminate "ideas 
worth spreading." 

TED was founded in 1984 as a one-off 
event and the conference was held annually 

from 1990 in Monterey, California. TED's early emphasis was 
largely technology and design, consistent with a Silicon Valley 

center of gravity. The events are now held in Long Beach and 
Palm Springs in the U.S. as well as in Europe and Asia, offering 

live streaming of the talks. They address an increasingly wide 
range of topics within the research and practice of science and 

culture.  

The speakers are given a maximum of 18 minutes to present 

their ideas in the most innovative and engaging ways they can. 

Past presenters include Bill Clinton, Jane Goodall, Malcolm 
Gladwell, Al Gore, Gordon Brown, Richard Dawkins, Bill Gates, 

educator Salman Khan, Google founders Larry Page and 
Sergey Brin, and many Nobel Prize winners 

Check it out at: www.ted.com. 

 

Something To Think About: 

 

 
A great many people  

think they are thinking  
when they are merely  

rearranging their prejudices. 
~ William James 
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